
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
NEW YORK DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10278-0090
February 2, 2012

REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF

Programs and Project Management Division

Ms. Yolande Norman
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental
Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mail Stop T-8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Yolande:

Please find enclosed three (3) copies each of the Post-
Remedial Action Reports (PRAR) for Burial Pit Nos. 1, 2 and 3 at
the Stepan Company property in Maywood, New Jersey (License STC-
1333). Please contact me at 917-790-8230 on any matter concerning
the enclosed documents.

Since

~James Moore

Proje t Manager

FUSRA Maywood Superfund Site

Enc.
Cc: M. Stanek, Stepa Company ( one copy of each PRAR)
Docket No. : 40-8610
License No.: STC-1333


